
From the studio of Stephanie Parker  November 2017 

 

It has been a great few weeks of beautiful music coming out of the studio. We 

are now getting ready to shift gears a bit and focus on some Christmas music! 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 2nd for our student Christmas 

party and recital. You will have the opportunity to sign up to perform in the 

morning or the afternoon.  

 

The studio will not be open during the week of Thanksgiving. I hope you have a 

blessed time with family and/or friends!  

 

Although there are no regular lessons in December, if you missed a lesson this 

fall you can attend a make-up group lesson on Tuesday, December 5th. If you 

are in the Keyboard Kick-off Book (black) or Prelude (blue), your make-up 

group is 3:00-3:30. If you are in Movement 1 (green) or past #26 in Prelude 

(blue), your make-up group is 3:30-4:15. Students in Movement 2 (orange) or 

above (Mozart, Beethoven, Czerny) will meet from 4:15-5:00. 

 

Lessons will resume the second week of January (week of the 8th).  

 

♫  ♫   ♫  ♫  ♫  ♫  ♫  ♫  ♫  ♫   ♫  ♫ 
 

Stephanie@LearnWithStephanie.com    

Check  www.LearnWithStephanie.com  frequently for up-to-date info! 
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